Afternoon Mr White, 

I can confirm we are dealing with the relocation of the above post box, in answer to your question, I believe you were slightly misinformed,  we have not contacted your local planning department yet. 

We are approaching the final stages for this job, and apologise on Royal Mails behalf for this relocation taking so long, especially over the Christmas holidays, its far from ideal. 

We  have sent an engineer to site to undertake a site CAT scan to identify a more appropriate position and to ensure they do not disturb any underground services while installing the post box and to ensure the collections Van does not cause a disturbance to the area, once we receive this information we will contact the council’s planning department for their comments. 

The engineer was instructed on the 18-01-2018, so we are expecting his report back imminently, and once we have confirmed with your own council and have an agreed position we will instruct the works, to be carried out as soon as possible, worst case it will take 6 weeks from the date of instruction to install the box.

If all goes well your box should be moved within 8 weeks from now, hopefully sooner. 

Kind Regards 
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